
 
 

Staff Profile 
 
 

Mrs McLaren 
 
 

 
This is a photo of myself and Cara on our 
holiday to Disney Land where we met 
Tinkerbell! 

My name is Mrs McLaren and I have 3 children. I have two girls, my eldest daughter is 

called Cara and she is 8. My other daughter is called Emma and she is 6, and I have a little 

boy called Murray who is 4. 

 

 I have a black and white cat called Bella who is nearly 15 years old.  

 

I am really excited about being one of the Primary Two teachers and I am looking forward 

to meeting you all in August.  

Play, Grow & Learn Together 
 

Play - What makes you feel happy? I really enjoy spending time in my garden. I am trying 

to grow strawberries, raspberries and potatoes. I also like spending time with my family. 

 

Grow - What do you wish you were better at? I wish I was better at using the computer and 

I also wish I was a little bit tidier.  

 

Learn - What do you enjoy learning about? I enjoy learning anything new which challenges 

me, I would like to learn how to sew.  

 

 


